
Chleansaid Wind Farm Connection

Public Consultation Event

SSEN Transmission invites you to come and share your views with us.

Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) Transmission are holding a consultation exhibition 

for the Chleansaid Wind Farm Connection Project, located on the Dalnessie Estate. This consultation 

is focused on SSEN Transmission’s alignment for the new grid connection, using 132kV trident wood 

pole overhead line between the Chleansaid Wind Farm substation and SSEN Transmission’s existing 

network at Dalchork substation.

A number of potential alignment options are being considered, each has a variety of environmental 

and engineering constraints to navigate and we would welcome your feedback to help us assess 

each alignment option in more detail.

If you are unable to join the event or have difficulty reviewing the project information online, please 

contact me and I will arrange for information to be posted to you.

The information that will be on display will be available to view on the project website ahead of the 

consultation event:                                                                                                          

www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/project-map/chleansaid-wind-farm-connection/

The consultation

will be held at the

following location:

Lairg Community Centre 

The Main Street, 

Lairg, IV27 4DD

Thursday 8th June 

3pm – 7pm

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact the Community Liaison Manager:

Martin Godwin

Community Liaison Manager 

10 Henderson Road,

Inverness, IV1 1SN

martin.godwin@sse.com SSEN Community

+44 (0) 7467 399 592 @SSETransmission
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